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December 4, 2007
MEMORANDUM

TO:
 
School Superintendents, District Charter School Offices, Charter Schools           

FROM:  
Don Duran, Assistant Secretary for Charter and Home Schools
RE:         
Requirements Regarding Changes to School Charters
 

The attached information is designed to help charter schools, local district authorizers, the Public Education Commission (PEC), and the New Mexico Public Education Department’s Charter Schools Division (CSD) track any changes that have been made to school charters.   In an effort to keep everyone informed and to make sure that all schools and their authorizer are in agreement about the contents of the charter contract (initial and/or renewal charter), we are providing a form to use when a change or amendment has been made and all appropriate approval has been received.  
Also enclosed with this document is the CHARTER AMENDMENT REQUEST FORM.  Those schools authorized by the PEC are required to use this form when requesting amendments to their previously-approved charter. (Local district authorizers may or may not choose to use this same form, but must submit all amendment approvals to CSD as detailed in the enclosed documents.) 

Please review the information provided and utilize the attached forms to meet the requirements provided in statute and regulation.

If you have any questions regarding this information, please do not hesitate to contact the CSD.

Attachments:  
District Authorizer Reporting Requirements 


Authorizer Notification Form 
Charter Amendment Request Form  
cc: Dr. Veronica C. García, Secretary of Education

      Dr. Catherine Cross Maple, Deputy Secretary of Education


